
Dinosaur Ridge Patio Rental Policies and Guidelines  

  

Refunds:  

Rentals may be subject to change, rescheduling, or cancellation if COVID-19 levels shift from Jefferson 

County.  If Dinosaur Ridge must cancel your reservation due to COVID-19 policies, we will refund your rental 

fee. If you would like to reserve outside of the May through September season, please note that one-third of 

the rental fee will be non-refundable if –  due to weather – Dinosaur Ridge is closed or you choose not to 

attend.  

  

Covid Safety Protocols: You can find our current policies on our website here.   

 

What’s Included in Your Patio Rental:  

Your rental only includes usage of the space within your reserved time period for up to a maximum of 25 

guests.  The patio is an outdoor space with 5 picnic tables available. The patio is not weather-protected and 

there is no indoor rental space available.  You can arrive up to 15 minutes prior to your rental time if needed 

for any set-up.  

We encourage you to check out the Dinosaur Ridge “Party in a Bag!” available for purchase, and you are also 

welcome to bring your own decorations (we discourage helium balloons).  You must bring your own tape or 

string to hang or attach any decorations or tablecloths you bring or purchase through Party in a Bag!. 

Dinosaur Ridge does not supply these items. You must have the space cleaned up by the end of your 

reservation window. 

  

Food and Drink:  

You are welcome to bring any party food and beverages (except for alcoholic beverages) that you’d like to 

bring! Keep in mind that we do not have a microwave or refrigerator on hand for you, so we do suggest that 

you bring a cooler and select food options that work well with our packed picnic atmosphere. Water access for 

the public is available with a hose or bathroom sink, but please consider bringing water for your guests. You 

can also purchase water in the gift shop. 

 

 

https://dinoridge.org/reopening/

